
 

Mercy continues the tradition of the Sisters of Mercy in meeting community health needs across a seven state area. 

 
 
 
To: Managed Care Distribution Group 
 
From: Page Hickman 
 
Date: November 5, 2015 
 
Subject: The Larson Group 

 
 
On October 2, 2015, you were notified that The Larson Group (Peterbilt and Larson Farm and 
Lawn) was terminating their direct agreement to use the Mercy network effective October 31, 
2015.  At that time, it was our understanding that they would be going to a plan through Anthem 
Blue Cross Blue Shield that would be out-of-network in the Springfield and Joplin area effective 
November 1, 2015.   
 
However, upon further investigation, we have discovered that they have enrolled in the Blue 
Access Choice S network.  This is a new product in Southwest Missouri that includes all of 
our Southwest Missouri hospitals and clinics as in-network providers, including 
Springfield and Joplin.  The plan also includes BlueCard privileges, so that providers in 
Arkansas and Kansas will be in network based upon your participation with the local Blue Cross 
Blue Shield plan. 
 
I have included a sample of their identification card below.  If you should have any further 
questions, please feel free to contact me via e-mail or by phone at 417-820-3858. 
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